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Covid 19 – Pre-admission Covid Tests in Private Hospitals  

 

St Pauls Garda Medical Aid Society  are pleased to inform you that agreement has been reached 

with all private Hospitals who have been charging a fee for pre-admission Covid Tests to pay 

this expense directly on your behalf.  

 

Going forward our members will not be required to pay this expense as the Hospitals will 

charge the Society directly for these charges. 

 

If you have already paid such a fee for an inpatient Covid Test in any private Hospital since 

July 1st 2020, please forward your itemised receipt accompanied by a Benefit Claim form to St 

Pauls Garda Medical Aid Society’s office or likewise by email to 

customerservice@medicalaid.ie  to claim a full reimbursement of same. 

 

Owen Connell 

Secretary 
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